
 

Welcome families!  We are so blessed to have you as a part of our TVCDC 

family!  This year is packed with plenty of new and exciting activities.  There 

are new rooms, new teachers, and new curriculum for all ages.  We are so 

blessed to serve a God who provides for our each and every need! 

Thank you for making  Open House a success!  It was so good to see each 

family there.  We are looking forward to working with each family  to make 

this year a success!   

If you haven’t already done so, please provide, update or make changes to 

any information for your child’s file.  This includes Physician Reports, Immun-

ization Records, 2015-16 Tuition Contracts, and blue Emergency Forms.   

Please provide all schedule changes for your child in writing to the main 

office.  The payment box located by the front entrance is a great way to com-

municate to the office before and after office hours.   

If you have not already paid your 2015-16 annual enrollment fee, the enroll-

ment fee will be charged to your child’s account September 1st.  Payments 

for service are due the first day of your child's weekly schedule.  Automatic 

withdraw, click to pay (via email), credit/debit machine, and check are ac-

cepted forms of payment. 

If the front parking lot is full, please feel free to use the back parking lot for 

drop off and pick up.  Please keep the space under the portico clear as to help 

with traffic flow in the front parking lot.  Thank you for your cooperation.  

Please remember to clock your child(ren) in and out daily on the timeclock 

screens located at the front and the back entrances.  If you have children in 

preschool and afterschool care, remember to click CHANGE beside your after-

school child so that they will not be signed in during the morning drop off.   

The center will be CLOSED Monday, September 7th in observance of Labor 

Day.  Regular tuition charges will be applied to TVCDC closed days. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office at 304-757-9165. 

 

“Children are a gift from the Lord; they are a reward from Him.” 

       Psalm 127:3 (NLT) 
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Dates to remember: 

 September 7– Center Closed 

for Labor Day 

 Young Living Oils Party TBA 
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Director-Tonya Neal  

Assistant Director– Lessa 

Wheeler 

Admissions Coordinator– 

Brittany Hill 

Accounts Manager– Barbara 

Hopkins 

Morning Supervisor– Jan 

Forloine, Becky Cook 

Evening Supervisor-Grace 

Johnson, Kristen Grispino 

Main office hours are from 8-

5pm daily. 



 

Thank you again for joining our 

TVCDC family this year!   

Three year old teachers: 

Ms. Becky 

Ms. Olivia 

Ms. Kathy 

Ms. Rachel 

Four/Five year old teachers: 

Ms. Kristen 

Ms. Cassi 

Ms. Brianne 

Ms. Heather 

Ms. Stephanie 

Welcome to a new year here 

at TVCDC!  We are excited to 

learn and grow with your chil-

dren!  Thank you very much 

for your generous donations– 

they are greatly appreciated 

and will be put to good use.   

In the month of September we 

will be learning a biblical unit 

titled In the Beginning.  Each 

week, a parent letter will be 

sent home in your child’s fold-

er to inform you of what your 

child will be studying in class.   

Our themes for the month in-

clude All About Me, Fruit 

Trees, Extreme Earth (natural oc-

currences), and Languages and 

Countries.  If you have any books or 

learning items about these at 

home, please feel free to share 

these items with the class.   

Our A Beka letters for this month 

are Ii, Uu, Ee, and Aa.  Since vowels  

are in every word, we will focus on 

learning their shapes and sounds 

first.   

Our character trait for the month is 

OBEDIENCE.  We will be discussing 

what it means and how to be obe-

dient and obey.   

Infants, Toddlers, Twos   

Welcome infants, toddlers, and 

twos!  We are looking forward 

to a great year of helping and 

watching your children grow.  

We have many new faces, chil-

dren and staff!   

The bible unit for the month of 

September is God Made the 

World.  We will be talking 

about God made everything 

and God made me.   

Our character trait for the 

month is OBEDIENCE.  Teaching 

children to obey teachers, par-

ents, and God is vital at this 

young age.   

Our themes for the month are 

Getting to  Know You (school routines, 

expected behaviors, and daily sched-

ules), All About Me, Fruit Trees, Ex-

treme Earth (natural occurrences), and 

Languages and Countries.  If you have 

any items you would like to share with 

the class about these themes, please 

feel free to send them in anytime.  

Parent reminders:  

 Remember to label all items with 

your child’s name.   

 The one year olds are eating in the 

rooms now to lessen the transi-

tions throughout the day.   

 Wipe donations are greatly appre-

ciated for all classes. 

September 2015 
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Thank you for sharing your tiny 

blessings with us.   

Infant teachers: 

Ms. Jan, Ms. Wanita, Ms. Ashley, 

Ms. Stacey, Ms. Jessica, Ms. Emily, 

and Ms. Michelle 

Younger one year old teachers: 

Ms. Debbie, Ms. Demaris, Ms. 

Katie, Ms. Summer, and Ms. 

Michelle 

Older one year old teachers: 

 Ms. Karri, Ms. Krista, Ms. Tiffany, 

Ms. Treisha, Ms. Kelly, and Ms. 

Grace   

 Two year old teachers: 

Ms. Emily, Ms. Bailey, Ms. Holley, 

Ms. Angela, and Ms. Jessa 

Threes, Fours, and Fives 


